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A summary of what HMCA has been doing in the interval since the last submission in early January 2020.

· The February Moonlight Snowshoe Hike was cancelled due to icy conditions and predicted temperatures in the single digits.  It has been rescheduled for Saturday, March 7, two days prior to the March full moon.
· The HMCA Board of Directors has exchanged ideas for public events to celebrate the 10th anniversary of the creation of the Conservation Area (which occurs in 2020).  HPC Commissioners are invited to join the working group that will be planning the celebration.
· MES Day (Marlboro Elementary School’s annual visit to Hogback with the entire student body) has been scheduled for May 29, with a rain date of June 5.  Planning is underway.  Leaders of fun/educational activities for small groups of students are being recruited.  HPC Commissioners are invited to submit ideas to Carol Berner, the HMCA Director who is coordinating the event.
· HMCA Directors are putting together a schedule of public activities for spring, summer, and fall.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Tracks show that skiers and snowboarders, as well as snowshoers and hikers, have been enjoying the mountain this winter.  Some snowmobile tracks have been noted in locations off the authorized VAST Trail, but not to excessive amounts.
